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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


In today's update: Data submission for the C-19 test distribution service; Pneumovax 23 PFS supply update; free PPE scheme extended; Oxford/AZ patient vaccine study.
 
Action: Submitting last week’s data for the C-19 test distribution service on MYS
Community pharmacy contractors who have signed up to the COVID-19 lateral flow device distribution service, are asked to submit their data for last week (week commencing 5th April 2021) on the NHSBSA Manage Your Service (MYS) portal as soon as possible due to this function not being available last week.
Due to a systems issue, the entry form for entering data about test kits supplied did not go live until Monday 12th April 2021 (instead of Friday 9th April 2021), which meant contractors were unable to enter data last week.
This issue has now been corrected therefore contractors are asked to log in to MYS as soon as possible to log their data for the week commencing 5th April 2021 if they have not already done so.
Contractors are required, as stated in the service specification, to record their data on the MYS portal by close of business on the pharmacy’s last trading day of the week; the weekly form on MYS will now go live each Friday in order to allow contractors to meet this requirement.
Vaccine supply notification update: Pneumovax 23 PFS

The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued a vaccine supply notification update for Pneumovax 23 pre-filled syringes.

Read more about this vaccine supply notification

Free PPE scheme extended

PSNC would like to remind contractors that the provision of supplies of free C-19 personal protective equipment (PPE) to health and care providers, including community pharmacies, has been extended to the end of March 2022.


The Government's PPE portal can continue to be used by community pharmacies to obtain all the COVID-19 PPE they need, free of charge, until the end of March 2022.

Learn more about the use of PPE in pharmacies
 
Encouraging patients to support Oxford\AZ vaccine study

Pharmacy teams are reminded to encourage patients who have had the Oxford/AstraZeneca (AZ) vaccine to participate in a safety study about the vaccine to ensure any side effects are swiftly recognised and acted upon.

If possible, the poster about the study should be displayed in their pharmacy and then highlighted to any patients they know have received the Oxford/AZ vaccine, encouraging them to participate.

Find out how your pharmacy team can help
Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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